
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Dear Members of the SPBA community, 
 
The restrictions associated with COVID-19 as they relate presently to sport 
Victoria are very clear: You can gather in groups of up to 20 people OUTSIDE but 
must adhere to the social distancing described by the Government.  
 
Gathering in indoor facilities is prohibited and will attract a significant fine for 
people that transgress and facility owners who allow it. 
 
The SPBA have been made aware of potential breaches within our community. 
Please be aware that under no circumstances should any member of the SPBA 
community be training indoors.  
 
Those who breach these rules are putting themselves at risk of breaking 
government laws and Basketball Victoria guidelines. You are also potentially 
putting our return to play at risk. 
 
If you are aware of any potential breaches or have any questions, please contact 
me via email - president@sharksbasketball.com.au 
 
Stay well, and no doubt will see you all on the courts soon 
  
 
Kind Regards 
Damian Paul 
President   
 


